
 

 

French Penpal Project 

In 2020, through an organisation called eTwinning, we launched a Penpal project for our Year 
Five pupils. In Autumn 2022, we formed a new partnership with a small Catholic school in 
Nans-les-Pins, located in the South East of France. The Year 5 children exchanged letters 
with their French counterparts, first writing in their native language to share information 
about their interests and school life. Later, the children were paired with a partner from the 
French school and wrote their next letters—this time in French! 

 

 

 

Our Penpal School also made a video to teach the Year Three children about life in a French 

school. 

 

 

 

 


